
Class Placement Update 

 

Hello Earl Kitchener families, 

As you know, this has been a year like no other where many of our traditional practices have 

been abandoned in response to school closure and distance learning due on account of the 

Ministerial order.  Given the uncertainty around what returning to school will look like in 

September, we will NOT be sharing student class placements out prior to the end of June this 

year and rather, students and families will receive this information upon arrival on the first day 

of school in September.  More information will be communicated regarding this process in the 

days leading up to our return and thank you for your ongoing patience and support as we 

continue to evolve our planning based on the parameters of this new reality. 
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